
 

 

Friday 29th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Headteacher’s Weekly Update  

 

My sincere thanks for all your support with our Open Evening on Wednesday. It was a great night 
with around 1,000 visitors on our site. I am grateful for all of the parents and carers who helped 
transport our students to and from the event to help. The feedback about the students has been 
universally positive from the visitors – they are a real credit to this school! 
 
Careers Update 
The information we provide each week is to help you find out about life after secondary school. 
These are independent providers and therefore if you come across any difficulty you should 
contact the provider directly. 

▪ Berkshire College of Agriculture September Open Day, Saturday 30th September 2023 
(10am to 2pm), at BCA, Burchetts Green, Maidenhead, Berks, SL6 6QR. For more 
information use this link. 

▪ Reading university open days on Saturday 7 October 2023 or Saturday 14 October 2023 
▪ UCAS (Universities and Colleges Admissions Service) guide to parents here.  

 
Community Choir 
Christmas will be with us before you know it! As many of you know, we have had a ‘Staff and 
Community Adult Choir’ for the past few years and would very much like to do so again this year.  
So, if you enjoy singing, Mrs Wellman would love to hear from you! You don’t need to read music 
or have experience… all are welcome! Rehearsals will be every Friday, starting on Friday 4th 
November (3.20-4.20pm) in preparation for performances at the Carol Concert on Monday 11th 
December (7.00pm) at St. Paul’s Church, Wokingham. If you are interested, please contact Mrs 
Wellman (awellman@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk).  
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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